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19 May, 2014 WO208-02 

Re: Waste Licence Review Application in respect of Oxigen Environmental 
(Merrwvell) at Merrvwell Industrial Estate, Ballymount Road Lower, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 in accordance with Article 2 1 of the Waste Management (Licensind 
Remlations, 2004 as amended 

Dear Mr. Clune 

I am to refer to your application for a Waste licence Review, Reg. No. WO208-02 and 
in particular to the Agency’s notice under Article 21(2) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations 2004 as amended, requiring you to make a submission to the 
Agency as to why the review application should not be regarded as having been 
withdrawn. 

The Agency notes that no submission was made and the period for the receipt of a 
submission has now expired. 

Therefore, pursuant to the notice under Article 21(2) and Article 21(3) of the said 
Regulations, the Agency hereby declares that the review application, Reg. No. W0208- 
02, is regarded as having been withdrawn. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Manager 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


